
 

 
 

 
   

 
 

Oxfordshire Joint Health Overview & Scrutiny 
Committee 

Thursday, 17 November 2016 
 

ADDENDA 
 
 

3. Minutes  
 

 To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 15 September 2016 and the Special 
Meeting held on 30 September 2016 (JHO3) and to receive information arising from 
them. 

Alterations received to date are as follows (changes in bold italics): 

To add Cllr Jenny Hannaby (attending in place of Cllr Alison Rooke) in the list of voting 
members present at the 15 September 2016 meeting. 

Page 23 – address by Keith Strangwood -  sentence 1 -  ‘the petition had accrued 
round 18,000 signatures (and not 3,000) signatures to date’; and sentence 3 to be 
amended to read as follows: 

‘ He added his view that the advertising for the vacant posts was ‘more than 
inadequate’ as it had only appeared in NHS Jobs and no other site, up until the end 
of September, and the first serious attempt at advertising in the British Medical 
Journal did not happen until August 2016.’ 

Page 23 -  address by Dr Peter Fisher – sentence 3 to read as follows: 

‘ The hospital had been allowed to develop an integrated service with the area’s GPs. 
This was no longer as effective since many consultants had been moved to the 
JR. He added that it was very significant that the number of applicants for posts as 
Clinical Research Fellows in Obstetrics had fallen since the beginning of 2015, 
but advertisements for a different type of middle grade staff had not been placed 
until April 2016.’ 
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7. Understanding GP Surgery Closures  
 
Speakers at this item will be: 
 

 Brenda Churchill – Chair of Deer Park Surgery Patient Participation 
Group; and 

 District Councillor Julian Cooper - Chair of Deer Park Surgery 
Working Group as set up by West Oxfordshire District Council. 

  

8. Oxfordshire Transformation Plan and Sustainability & 
Transformation Plan for Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire & Berkshire 
West - Updates  
 
Speakers at this item will be: 
 

 Roseanne Edwards – Newspaper Health Journalist, Banbury 
Guardian 

 Clive Hill – Chipping Norton Action Group 

 Dr Elizabeth Peretz – Member of the Public 

 Keith Strangwood – ‘Keep the Horton General’ 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


